
SATURDAY, November 9, 2024 | 8 AM - 12:15 PM
East Aurora High School, 500 Tomcat Lane

This conference, dedicated to East Aurora
School District 131 parents/guardians,
will cover a variety of topics from
birth-college. There will be English
and Spanish sessions!

If you have any questions, please contact
your Parent Liaison or Melissa Diaz at
mdiaz@d131.org.

Scan the QR Code or visit
the link below to complete
the pre-registration form
https://bit.ly/parent-university-2024

Breakfast +
Lunch will be

provided!

For more information, please visit
https://bit.ly/parent-university-2024

Childcare is
available for

children ages
3 - 11!

REGISTRATION
REQUIRED

PRE-
REGISTER

TODAY!
More details
coming soon

Topics Include:
Preparing for College Finances
Social Media Safety
Navigating your Child’s Emotions and More!

https://bit.ly/parent-university-2024



